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The next meeting of the Chiefs’ & FireFirefighters’ Association will be held at Station 23, Dublin on November 20th.
Dinner at 7:00 PM

Meeting begins at 7:45 PM

The December meeting will be held at the Doylestown Training Center.

October Meeting

Chief Antonio Cruz, FDNY (Ret) from The Firefighter Cancer Support Network presented many facts regarding firefighter cancer and prevention.

He is the NY State Director

www.FirefighterCancerSupport.org. A couple of his thoughts:
· Shower within the hour

· Skin absorption increases 400% for every 5 degrees increase in skin temperature, allowing contaminants to enter.
Fred Beans Fleet & Government Sales, Doylestown, supports Ford, Chevrolet and Dodge all on the government contract through COSTARS. Jason L. Sigafoos 215-348-2900  ext: 1821 │ Fax: 215-348-9435
Cell: 610-972-9960 │ Website: www.fredbeansford.net
The purpose of Hydrating Heroes is to show first
responder organizations support through the

donation of their most vital resource: water

Why Water?

Water is used in almost every aspect of first response. It is used during the rehabilitation

periods of fire fighters while they are on-scene, it is given to victims of a disaster, it is

stored on emergency response vehicles to be used in times of need.
A tractor trailer filled with 21 pallets of water will arrive at Wells Fargo, unloaded by SERVPRO personnel

and then delivered to First Responder organizations throughout Philadelphia, Bucks, & Montgomery counties at the Wells Fargo Center (3601 South Broad St., Philadelphia PA, 19148)

December 8th, 2017, 8:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m.

History of Hydrating Heroes

is a SERVPRO event. 
Another fire in Central PA that the chief says was likely caused by a hoverboard brings up memories of the last hoverboard fire in Harrisburg It was the first deadly hoverboard fire.

Two little girls were killed and fire Lt. Dennis DeVoe died in a crash on his way to save them. That fire was so tragic, Harrisburg Fire Chief Brian Enterline said he feels especially disappointed and frustrated hearing of another one.

Memories of young Ashanti Hughes and Savannah Dominick still linger at this row home on Lexington Street seven months after a hoverboard fire sparked here and killed those two little girls.

"I don’t believe a day hasn’t went by since March the 10th that we haven’t thought about that fire," said Harrisburg Fire Chief Brian Enterline.

That's why Chief Enterline was disappointed to hear about the Monday morning fire in York County, which that chief also believes was caused by a hoverboard.

"I see hoverboard fire, and I’m like again? Seriously?" 

Chief Enterline is now trying to be more encouraging than frustrated, urging parents to avoid hoverboards so these fires stop. "We would have hoped that the word have got out that hey we really need to take a look at these things and sometimes it just doesn’t get out far enough," said Enterline.

He says it doesn't help that both the York County and Harrisburg fires happened in row homes, where fires spread easily. He says builders and buyers need to make sure their homes have sprinkler systems, which he believes would have helped in this most recent incident. The home was seven years old.
"A sprinkler system in the house in York County today would have simply been cleaned up with a wet-dry vac and they would have been back in their home today."

"We have reminders it seems nearly daily."

A new law in Wales went into effect in January, requiring fire sprinklers in all new homes. Wales is the first country in the world to pass such a requirement.

Cincinnati lawyer Robert A. Bilott notified U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Administrator Scott Pruitt in September that he intends to sue the government unless work begins on developing the study. The letter also was sent to U.S. Attorney General Jeff Sessions and the director of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention's Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry.

The chemicals that concern Attorney Bilott are perfluoroalkyl and polyfluoralkyl, collectively known as PFAs. They were used in firefighting foam and turnout coats worn by firefighters. They are popular because of their slick surfactant properties that help turnout coats shed oil, gasoline and hazardous chemicals and foam spread. In his letter, Bilott gave the officials until Nov. 5 to respond to avoid "a citizen's suit." 

Attorney Bilott has experience fighting PFAs in court. In 2000, he sued DuPont on behalf of 3,500 plaintiffs who claimed to have been sickened by water tainted with perfluorooctanoic acid, a PFOA commonly called C8, dumped into the Ohio River. He alleged it killed a farmer's cows and sickened humans. A panel of scientists concluded there was a probable link between C8 and kidney and testicular cancer and four other ailments. In February, DuPont agreed to settle for $670 million.
Harrisburg, PA – Governor Wolf announced today that Pennsylvania has opted in to the deployment of the interoperable Nationwide Public Safety Broadband Network (NPSBN) as proposed in Pennsylvania’s FirstNet’s (PA-FirstNet) State Plan. The network will be available through a public-private partnership with FirstNet and AT&T to provide the nation’s first reliable communications broadband network for first responders across Pennsylvania, including those in rural areas.

“When an emergency strikes, Pennsylvania first responders are called upon to handle the situation and support the community,” Governor Wolf said. “As we have learned from recent events in many parts of the country, a vital component needed for coordinating a response is the ability for all responders on the scene to share information as events unfold.”

“Governor Wolf’s decision will deliver innovation and interoperability to first responders in the Keystone State, helping them serve and protect their communities,” said FirstNet CEO Mike Poth. “We are pleased to have delivered the Network plan that best meets Pennsylvania’s needs and look forward to connecting public safety throughout the commonwealth.”

PA-FirstNet will open up a network for information to flow during crises and other emergencies when a quick response is imperative and when traditional commercial broadband networks are frequently jammed with consumers using them to reach family and friends. This new broadband network will be used exclusively by first responders to have a common picture of an incident that’s unfolding so they are better equipped to respond quickly.

“The ability to share real-time images and video of the scene as well as the locations of first responders and locally relevant information improves communication and outcomes,” said Major Diane M. Stackhouse, Pennsylvania State Police and the state’s point-of-contact for FirstNet. “FirstNet will carry high-speed data, location information, images, and eventually streaming video that can mean the difference between life and death in emergency situations.”

FirstNet and AT&T do not need any additional state or federal funding to build and operate the network; it is a fully-funded, self-sustaining network. With it, Pennsylvania’s public safety responders will receive specialized services above and beyond what they have today with the commercial carrier network.

Prior to deciding to deploy FirstNet, Pennsylvania sought input from stakeholder groups in a multi-step process to provide input to and feedback on PA’s FirstNet state plan, helping to create a final state plan with AT&T.

Pennsylvania joins 25 states who have already made the FirstNet deployment decision.

Station 4, Trevose, has received a federal grant to hire four weekday-daytime firefighters for the next 4 years.
West Willow Fire Co. of Lancaster County and Swenksville from Montgomery County have ceased operations.
Kidde Recalls Fire Extinguishers with Plastic Handles Due to Failure to Discharge and Nozzle Detachment: One Death Reported

The fire extinguishers can become clogged or require excessive force to discharge and can fail to activate during a fire emergency. In addition, the nozzle can detach with enough force to pose an impact hazard.
Governor Wolf signed HB 542 making it Act 43 of 2017.  This bill is part of the Tax Reform Package passed by the House and Senate.

Included in this Act is the repeal and replacement of the Fireworks Act of 1939 in its entirety. 

The new Fireworks Act takes effect immediately. The following provisions are SOME of the NEW OR REVISED provisions of the new fireworks act. under the Uniform Construction Code.

TEMPORARY STRUCTURES are now legalized to sell consumer fireworks......and the expansion of the definition of consumer fireworks to include fireworks previously excluded in Pennsylvania for sale to Pennsylvania residents and formerly available only to out-of-state residents.

The sales period for temporary structures IS LIMITED TO JUNE 15 THROUGH JULY 8 AND DECEMBER 21 THROUGH JANUARY 2 OF EACH YEAR.
Every day seven people die from American home fires, and another 13,000 are injured each year
“The Art of Reading Buildings” by Dave Dodson will be presented on December 9th, 2017 at the Lancaster County Public Safety Training Center, 101 Champ Blvd., Manheim, 17545. 8:30 to 16:30. $90. Includes lunch.
“The far object of a training system is to prepare the officer mentally so that he can cope with the unusual and unexpected as if it were the altogether normal and give him/her poise in a situation where all else is in disequilibrium.” S.L.A. Marshal, Men Against Fire
Well respected Texas State Fire Marshal Chief Chris Connealy says every home in Texas should have fire sprinklers - but state lawmakers have refused to make it a requirement for new homes. And yet-in some areas, it is ILLEGAL.

A few years ago, Texas lawmakers quietly hid (in a plumbing bill) a measure banning Texas cities from requiring sprinklers in new homes. Imagine actually wanting to require residential fire sprinklers and your city isn't allowed to? According to the National Institute on Money in State Politics, Texas homebuilders and realtors spent more than $24 million in the past three years to lobby Texas lawmakers.
Station 3, Northampton Fire Company, took delivery of a E-One 78’ Quint. The truck ID is Quint 3 and is now in service. This truck replaces the old Tower 3.

Dear Public Safety Student,

Thank you for making Bucks County Community College your choice for Public Safety Training & Certification. Bucks is proud to announce that will begin offering digital badges/credentials in early 2018 to its Public Safety Students who have successfully completed different training courses and for any Professional Certification (ProBoard or IFSAC) that Bucks County Community College has issued.

As part of this first phase for roll out we need your help. To be issued any digital badges/credentials you may have earned in our over 25 years of service to educating the First Responder Community we need to have an email address on file for you. As we roll out the digital badges/credentials you will get an email, to the address you have provided with details on how to create your account and how to retrieve

the digital badge/credential for use.

In an effort to try to make this as easy as possible for you to provide the information we have set up a web survey that will ask some specific information that includes your Bucks County Community College

Student ID#. You will want to have this number available when you complete the 1-2 minutes survey. If you do not know you student number the best place to begin looking for it is on the bottom left hand corner of any Bucks County Community College issued Public Safety Training Certificate in the last 5 years. Once you have located this number please head to this webpage below to complete the information by Sunday December 17, 2017.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TQHPFT8

We also ask that for any course moving forward you please make sure you provide us your most current email address on your registration forms. Should you have any questions on Digital Badging/Credential feel free to email us at PSTBadges@Bucks.edu.

Thank you for the time and for what you do as a First Responder.

Sincerely,

Department of Public Safety Training & Certification
The CPSC has announced the recall of about 15,000 Self-balancing scooters/hoverboards manufactured by 7 different companies.

Hazard: The lithium-ion battery packs in the self-balancing scooters/hoverboards can overheat, posing a risk of smoking, catching fire and/or exploding. All were manufactured in China.

Residential Sprinklers –

· The Home Builders Assoc.in Pennsylvania has spent $15,000,000. to fight the code requirement of the life saving devices in new homes.

· The Home Builders Assoc. throughout the United States have spent $515,000,000 to fight the code requirement of the life saving devices in new homes.

· Their most common belief is that the homes will be too expensive and unaffordable. 

· Since the adoption of the State-wide building code requiring sprinklers in California, 150,000 new homes have been built with sprinklers. All have been sold as have every sprinklered home built in Bucks County.
“The History of the Bucks County Fire Service” books are still available. I will have them at the December meeting. You can e-mail me if you want to pick one up or you can go to the website and it will be sent to you. Http://www.buckscountyfireservice.org. EdPfeiffer44@gmail.com
If your Detectors are not Connected, your home is not Protected!
This is your newsletter and it needs your input to be successful. Please send your news to EdPfeiffer44@gmail.com anytime during the month.
Happy Thanksgiving!

